
Letter of Support for the Sportsmanship 

Initiative 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Department or Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for the Sportsmanship Initiative being introduced 

within our athletic department. As we strive to foster a positive and respectful environment for 

all student-athletes, this initiative will play a crucial role in promoting the values of fair play, 

respect, and integrity. 

Sportsmanship is an essential aspect of athletics that influences not only the competition but also 

the character and development of our students. By implementing programs and activities focused 

on sportsmanship, we can enhance the overall experience for our athletes, coaches, and fans 

while also building a sense of community. 

I am confident that this initiative will lead to a more inclusive and supportive atmosphere for all 

involved. I wholeheartedly support your efforts to champion these values and encourage others 

in our community to do the same. 

Thank you for your commitment to promoting sportsmanship and for considering my support in 

this important endeavor. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


